
 
 
 
[date] 
 
 
Dear [name], 
  
 
Congratulations on becoming a Mitzvah Messenger! 
  
[name], this achievement demonstrates your 
commitment to study, volunteering and personal 
reflection.  We are impressed by your maturity and 
proud of your dedication.  As a Mitzvah Messenger of 
Congregation Emanu-El, you will inspire others to 
work towards the goal of tikkun olam, creating a more 
just and compassionate world. 
 
We look forward to celebrating your further 
accomplishments as you continue to assume adult 
Jewish responsibility.  
   
 
 

With warm regards,  
  
  
Saul Kaiserman 
Director of Lifelong Learning 


